
TTU/TTUHSC LATINO/HISPANIC FACULTY and STAFF ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES OF MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Dean’s Conference Room – Library 

Tuesday, February 14, 2012 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:15pm by President Jerry Perez who welcomed 

everyone.  The following members and guests were present: Esther DeLeon, Celeste 

Villarreal, Leticia De Larrosa, Jay Killough, Jose Valenciano, Kenny Ketner, Yolanda 

Gaytan, Margaret R. Ceja, Beck Lopez, Rhonda Quinton and Beatrice Perez. 

 

Approval of Minutes: 

Minutes for the Tuesday, January 10, 2012 to include a correction at the bottom to read, 

“Next meeting is scheduled for February 14, at the same location.”  Approval of minutes 

is motioned by Jose Valenciano and seconded by Esther DeLeon. 

 

Old Business: 

Jerry reviewed our postponement of the April Silent Auction until the Fall.  Instead we 

will hold a Cultural Awareness conference with two guest speakers already lined up.  

Emilio Abeyta and Dr. Darwish to include a third speaker soon to be announced.  The 

bylaws meeting was cancelled but will be rescheduled to review/rewrite the bylaws at a 

later time.  Our garage sale at Maggie Trejo will be done for Spring, more information to 

be distributed this month. 

 

New Business: 

Jerry brought a job posting for a Specialist IV position for any LHFSA member interested 

to apply will receive a letter of recommendation from our organization. 

 

Guest speaker Jay Killough from University Career Services at Wiggins came to speak 

about how he can help members with resumes, practice interviews and has volunteered to 

come speak to our group on a regular basis this year.  Jay suggested that we place our 

names on Linked-In if we would like to advertise ourselves for a job opening and to 

include it on our cover letters. 

 

Jerry and Esther asked for volunteers for the following committees: Events, Public 

Announcements, Fundraising, Posadas, Cultural Awareness, Out Reach for Fall and 

Membership. 

 

Esther announced that the Hispanic Association of Women is having their meeting 

tonight at 5:30pm and the meetings are scheduled every 2
nd

 Tuesday of the month at the 

Women’s Club on Broadway. 

 

Celeste announced that the Law School of Hispanic Students Association is having a 

fundraiser tomorrow night at Melt for a “Salsa Night” beginning at 9pm, cost is $5 per 

person. 

 



The next meeting is scheduled during the week of Spring Break and will be rescheduled 

(soon to be announced). 

 

Esther volunteered to bring food for the next meeting. 

 

Jerry moved to adjourn the meeting and Esther seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 

1:00pm. 


